
 

 

 

 

 

 

Prince of Songkla University Announcement 

Subject: Measures for monitoring and control of Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) 

outbreak among staff and students at Prince of Songkla University, Hat Yai Campus 

Issue no. 10 

___________________________________ 

 

In accordance with the dynamic situation in Songkhla province, the number of people 

infected with the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) keeps increasing in the industrial sector, 

immigration detention centers, and the three southern border provinces. Therefore, staff and 

students on Prince of Songkla University's Hat Yai Campus are requested to strictly comply 

with the following measures: 

1. Staff and students are requested to refrain from traveling to high-risk areas in 

Songkhla province, neighboring community areas, infected industrial factories (as reported by 

the Songkhla Provincial Public Health Office authorities) and the three southern border 

provinces. 

2. PSU staff staying with family members or with anyone working in the risk areas 

listed in Clause 1 are requested to work from home for 14 days. 

3. PSU staff in proximity to risk groups must practice self-quarantine at home, monitor 

for symptoms, and fill out a COVID-19 infection risk assessment form through the link: 

http://www.personnel.psu.ac.th/page5.html. People deemed at risk will be contacted by hospital 

staff for screening. 

4. All are requested to adhere to DMHTT principles: Distancing, Mask wearing, Hand 

washing, Testing, and Thaichana application usage, and act accordingly. 

 

Valid from 23 June 2021 to 11 July 2021. 

 

         Announced on 23 June 2021. 

 

Niwat Keawpradub 

(Asst. Prof. Dr. Niwat Keawpradub) 

 President, Prince of Songkla University 


